













WELCOMESUNDAY

AUGUST


18

Upcoming Events
Monthly Prayer and Fasting

Our monthly prayer meeting will begin again 
on the first Wednesday of September. We 
gather in the John Knox Room for a prayer 
service led by a pastor.
SEP 4 // 12:00 PM 

Sixty Plus

Great changes are coming to our group! We 
will be moving to Charley's Restaurant for 
"Lunch with a Pastor" beginning in September.

More information coming soon!


Fall Festival

Mark your calendar for our Fall Festival 
featuring our Rivermont Farmers' Market, face 
and pumpkin painting, inflatables, games and 
much more! Lunch is provided.

Couples' Low-Country Boil

Make plans to attend the Couples' Low-Country 
Boil located at the back Portico. Our speakers 
for the evening will be Pastor David and April 
Weber.

SEP 17 // 11:30 AM

SEP 19 // 6:30 PM

OCT 5 // 11:00 AM 
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"Grace Transforms Us"

Romans 12:1-2  (page 947)


1. The Appeal (vs. 1a)


2. The Requests (vs. 1b-2a)


3. The Result (vs. 2b)





P R AY E R OPPORTUNITIES 


ONGOING PRAYER: Pastor J. C. Coleman (No Walls Ministry), Scott 
Ferrell, Bill Hays, Brian, Zee and Elena Mera, Tom Mong, Connie 
Pearson, Joan and Walker Pennock, Anne and Chuck Spruill

CHRISTIAN LOVE AND SYMPATHY are extended to the family of 
Nadine Gilmore who went to be with the Lord on August 6. Please be in 
prayer for her mother, Joycie Mowery, her husband, Ritch and her son, 
Richard Charles Gilmore.

CONGRATULATIONS TO Taylor and Dulcie Blanks on the birth of their 
son, Samuel Thomas, on August 13. Proud grandparents are John and 
Betty Lynn Blanks.

MISSIONARY SPOTLIGHT: Tessa (Sydnor) Tubbs 

Tessa is a missionary serving with Teach Beyond as a Member Care 
Representative providing regular contact with Teach Beyond 
missionaries to encourage and equip them as they serve all over the 
world. Alan and Tessa are expecting a baby in December of this year. 
She plans to continue working until December and then return to 
TeachBeyond after a brief maternity leave in early 2025. To reach out to 
Tessa, email her at tessa.sydnor@gmail.com.
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